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Dear Contractor
LPC Elections 2023
The term of office of the members of the Somerset Local Pharmaceutical Committee expires on 30th June 2023 and I am writing to you seeking nominations for the pharmacy contractor places on the committee.
There are 3 places available and a nomination form is attached. Other places on the LPC are filled by nominations from the Company Chemists’ Association (CCA) and Association of Independent Multiple Pharmacies (AIMp) and consequently neither candidates nor nominators may be representatives of member companies of the CCA or AIMp. The same prohibition applies to non AIMp regional multiples with more than 8% of the total contracts in the LPC area who have accepted reserved places on the LPC.
This process is vitally important to the work of your local representative body to the NHS, as our success depends on vibrant, engaged and committed leaders. Committee members are required to make decisions in the best interests of NHS community pharmacy owners, providing leadership and vision, bringing insight and accurately and fairly representing the views of contractors and LPCs. Further information is available at https://somerset.communitypharmacy.org.uk/new/elections-2023/ 
If you would like to put forward a nomination please complete and return the attached nomination form to reach me by 12 noon on 2nd May 2023 via email at somersetlpc@gmail.com. If there are more nominations than places available there will an election and voting papers will be distributed to eligible contractors. Accompanying the voting paper will be the information taken from the shaded boxes on the nomination paper to provide voters with information on each of the candidates.
Yours Sincerely

Michael Lennox
Returning Officer
Somerset Local Pharmaceutical Committee
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